
7304 Lincoln Hwy., Harrisonville, PA 17228 
ph.# 717.485.4341 
fax 717.485.0641 
smbi@smbi.org 
www.smbi.org 
 

Sharon Mennonite Bible Institute 

Return Service Requested 

the  Monitor  
NON-PROFIT ORG. 

U.S. POSTAGE PAID 

PERMIT NO. 15 

MERCERSBURG, PA 17236 

A Quarterly  
Newsletter Of  
Sharon Mennonite Bible Institute 

 

01 

the Monitor  • Vol. 47 • Issue 01 • January — March 2024 

Vol. 47 • Issue 01 

January —March 2024  Preparing for Life & Ministry 

Alumni News 
Minister’s Week 
Night of Music 

Upcoming Events 
Choir Tour Itinerary 

Please continue to pray for the 
students and staff of SMBI.  

ORDER 
the 2024 sessions 

on a flashdrive 
 

smbi.org 
smbi@smbi.org 
717-485-4341 

Personal Soul Care  - Frank Reed 
Biblical Discipleship  - Donald Brechbill 
Unity & Love in the Church  - Wayne Lapp 
Sermon on the Mount  - Kevin Groff 
*Women of Faith  - Mary Ann Brechbill 
Mission Command  - Randy Miller 
Foundations of Anabaptist Doctrine,  
 Discipleship, & Ministry  - Jonathan Kinner 
 
*not included on the flashdrive 

2024—2025 enrollment is open! 
Visit our website at smbi.org to apply! 

 

Family Week Registration 
will open May 1, 2024 

-Class schedule will be available by April 1, 2024- 
-Priority Registration ends May 1, 2024- 



recurring donations 
   We rely on contributions from churches, 

individuals, and businesses to provide 

35% of our annual budget! Just 30 donors 

contributing $1/day adds over $10,000 to 

the budget! 

 

Please email the office with address 
changes, updates, and alumni news. 

Follow us on Facebook for updates! 
Sharon Mennonite Bible Institute 

Nicholas & Abigail (Wadel) Lehman 
Jovie Elizabeth 

 
Ryan &  Lynita (Beachy) Eby 

Alayna Noelle 
 

Sheldon & Christine (Fisher) Bender 
Carter Zane 

 
Matt & Anna (Brubaker) Stoltzfus 

Isaiah George 

Joey Wolfer & Tori Beachy 
December 2, 2023 

 
Kenton Hartzler & Shana Brubaker 

February 3, 2024 
 

Judson Byler & Tiffany Zimmerman 
March 1, 2024 

 
 

WATER 
 

June 24—August 1, 2024 

Fourth Term  -  February 19—March 28, 2024 
 

Fourth Term Choir Tour   
 March 29, 7:00 pm—Hartville Conservative Mennonite Church, Hartville, OH 
 March 31, 10:30 am—Grace Fellowship, Detroit, MI 
           6:00 pm—Faith Mennonite Church, Hillsdale, MI 
 April 1, 7:00 pm—Traverse Bay Mennonite Church, Traverse City, MI 
 April 2, 7:00 pm—Zion Mennonite Fellowship, Middlefield, OH 
 April 3, 7:00 pm—Susquehanna Mennonite Church, Port Trevorton, PA 
 April 4, 7:00 pm—Pequea Amish Mennonite Church, Narvon, PA 
 

Fifth Term  -  April 8—May 17, 2024 
 

Fifth Term Choir Tour  -  May 18—June 5, 2024 
 

Third Term Students 

Upcoming Projects 

-Kitchenette for the ladies’ dorm lounge 
 
-Upgrade in the Men’s Dorm 
 -flooring and paint  
 -approximate costs are $12,000 

Student Aid Fund 
provides discounts for pastors (and those 

supporting their children), school teachers, 
long-term mission staff, and  

those with financial need 


